|Ce CLEAR CREDIT"

Eric Nield
General Counsel

April 9, 2014

Ms. Melissa Jurgens

Secretary

Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21st Street, NW

Washington, DC 20581

Re: Withdrawal of ICE Clear Credit’'s “LSOC with Excess” Rule Submission

Dear Ms. Jurgens:

On March 18, 2014, ICE Clear Credit LLC (“*ICC”) submitted to the Commodity Futures Trading
Commission (“CFTC”), pursuant to CFTC Rule 40.5, amendments to its rules to permit clearing
participants to use the “LSOC with excess” model.

ICC wishes to withdraw the “LSOC with Excess” Rule Submission at this time.

Please direct any questions to the attention of the undersigned at Eric.Nield@theice.com or
(312) 836-6742.

Sincerely,

ENln

Eric Nield
General Counsel

cc: Brian O’Keefe, CFTC (by email)
John C. Lawton, CFTC (by email)
Phyllis Dietz, CFTC (by email)
Steve Greska, CFTC (by email)
Julie Mohr, CFTC (by email)
Kate Meyer, CFTC (by email)
Tad Polley, CFTC (by email)
Michelle Weiler, ICC (by email)
Sarah Williams, ICC (by email)



